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7th March 2022 
   

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
YEAR 11 THEATRE TRIP – BIRMINGHAM HIPPODROME– THURSDAY 31ST MARCH 2022 

 
The Drama department is organising a theatre trip to see ‘The Curious Incident of the Dog in 
the Night time’ at The Birmingham Hippodrome Theatre on Thursday 31st March 2022. This 
trip will enable learners to experience live theatre as an audience member and improve their 
understanding of production elements. As part of the GCSE Edexcel Drama specification, learners 
are required to watch a live performance to be able to access Section B of their Component 3 
written exam. Learners will be evaluating and analysing this performance.  
 
Parents are asked to make a payment of £27.00, which covers the cost of the theatre ticket and 
coach travel. Your child may also wish to take some extra money for refreshments.  
 
The coach will leave school at 12:15 and arrive back at Beacon Hill Academy at approximately 17:30. 
Please could you ensure that travel arrangements have been made. Learners are expected to wear 
full school uniform.  
 
Please return the attached slip to Miss Bhachu and make your payment via Weduc by Friday 25th 
March 2022.  
 
If you have any questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me in the Drama 
department.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss M Bhachu 
(Teacher of drama) 
 
  

 
YEAR 11 THEATRE TRIP – THURSDAY 31St March 2022 

 
Name of Student: ………………………………………...... 
 
My child will be attending the trip and payment of £27.00 will be made  
via Weduc 
 
My child will not be attending the trip. 
 
Signed: …………………………………………   (Parent/carer)     Date: …………………………… 
 
 

(Please tick appropriate boxes) 


